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THE UNIVERSITY OF BRITISH COLUMBIA

VANCOUVER, CANADA

February 17-1932.OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

Sir Arthur Currie,
Principal, McGill University, 
Montreal, que. ns
Dear Principal Currie

I acknowledge the receipt of your 
letter of February 10th in which you state you are 
considering the necessity of recommending to your 
Board of Governors a general cut in salaries and 
wages.
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The Board of Governors of this 
University has had this matter under consideration 
for some time. Ho definite action has been taken 
as yet, but the general opinion seems to be that 
these cuts should not be greater than the reduct­
ions which were made in the salaries of the Pro­
vincial Civil Servants in October last.
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However, as the financial situation 

has become more acute within recent months, the 
University may find it necessary to increase the 
cut on the higher salaries.
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B I am enclosing herewith a copy of 
the Order-in-Council showing the scale of reductions 
in the salaries of the Civil Servants.

Yours very truly,
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P• S. Klinck.
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